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Section 3:  Notice to the Public  
 
 

TITLE VI Notice to the Public 
The Calcasieu Parish Public Transit System’s Notice to the Public is as follows: 

 
 

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI 
 

Calcasieu Parish Public Transit System 
 
 The Calcasieu Parish Public Transit System operates its programs and services 

without regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil 
Rights Act.  Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful 
discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the Calcasieu Parish 
Public Transit System and should be filed within 180 days of date of alleged 
discrimination. 
 

 For more information on the Calcasieu Parish Public Transit System’s civil rights program, 
the procedures to file a complaint or to file a complaint contact (337) 721-4030, ext. 
5046 (1-800-846-5277); email jbjones@calcasieuparish.gov; or visit our administrative 
office at 2001 Moeling Street, Lake Charles, LA 70601.  For more information, visit 
www.calcasieuparish.gov.  
 

 A complaint may also be filed directly with the: 
 
Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development, Attn: Cynthia Douglas, 1201 
Capitol Access Road, Baton Rouge, LA 70804 or (225) 379-1923.   
 
Federal Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Title VI Program 
Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE Washington, DC, 
20590. 
 

 If information is needed in another language, contact (337) 721-4040. 
 

 
The Calcasieu Parish Public Transit System Notice to the Public is posted in the public areas of the 
office and inside the transit vehicles.   
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